

Cancer Research UK 2 Redman Place London E20 1JQ United Kingdom

T 020 7242 0200 www.cruk.org 21stAugust 2022

Dear Gerard and The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

I wanted to write and thank you for the wonderful donation of £1,640.52 for Cancer Research UK.

It was lovely to meet you all and to hear about the great success of the Chatsworth Challenge this year. Please pass on our sincere thanks to everyone involved and huge congratulations in reaching the wonderful milestone of £200k! What an achievement to have raised such an amount for such worthwhile charities and something you must all be so proud of.

Cancer Research UK's pioneering work into the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of cancer has helped save millions of lives. Your donations support our life-saving research and bring hope to those affected by cancer. These donations mean we can plan ahead, committing to long-term research projects with huge potential that could help save more lives.

As the world's largest charitable funder of cancer research, we are at the forefront of the global fight against the disease. We'll inspire millions to join with us in our mission, and increase the scale, breadth and impact of our partnerships to make greater progress than we could alone – bringing hope to people affected by cancer everywhere.

For the past 120 years, we've been making discoveries that save lives. But we have so much more to do as cancer remains one of the world's greatest health challenges.

Our strategy renews our focus on making discoveries, driving progress and bringing hope to those affected by cancer.

Thank you for your continued support, it is so greatly appreciated and will truly make such a difference.

Kind Regards

Kathryn Leverett

Relationship Manager - Cancer Research UK